
 

 

 

April 28, 2016 

 

 

 

Rita Ohene-Adjei, MD 

Connecticut Valley Hospital 

PO Box 365  

Silver Street 

Middletown, CT 06457 

 

Dear Dr. Ohene-Adjei: 

 

This correspondence acknowledges that your request for voluntary resignation, in good 

standing, from Connecticut Valley Hospital as an Active Member of the Medical Staff 

with Core Privileges in Medicine has been approved.  This decision is effective May 2, 

2016. 

 

The Governing Body and I thank you for all your service to the patients and staff of 

Connecticut Valley Hospital and wish you all the best in your future professional 

endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Helene Vartelas, MSN 

Chief Executive Officer 

Chair, Governing Body 

 

 

cc:   Thomas Pisano, M.D., Chief of Professional Services 

  Credentialing and Privileging File 

  Human Resources File 

 

 

 

 

 

ng 


